
 

 

 

8/20/24 

Dear Community Leader,  

As you know, the Mon Valley YMCA has been serving all members of our community for more 

than 60 years. We pride ourselves on having the ability to serve individuals of all ages and make 

each member of our community a priority. One of our main goals is to help the individuals in 

our community get and stay healthy through movement, and one of the best ways to move is 

to dance! “Dance is the joy of movement and the heart of life”. We are happy to announce that 

we will be hosting our annual Harvest Dance on Friday, October18th, 2024. Our dance the past 

two years has been such a success that we knew we needed to make it a yearly event! We 

hosted well over 180 dancers last year, coming from all around the greater Pittsburgh region. It 

was a wonderful way to highlight our facility and all we offer.  

That is why we need you! As a valued business owner and community leader, we are hoping 

you will consider being a sponsor for this year’s HARVEST DANCE event. Sponsor levels are 

listed below, and all sponsors will receive recognition. If one of our sponsor levels does not 

appeal to you, we will gladly take donations of any amount or type.  

Thank you for your time and we look forward to your participation in this event! 

 

Sponsor Levels 

• The Hustler-$251-$500 

• The Twister-$101-250 

• The Jitterbugger-$51-101 

• The River Waltz-$25-50 

 

Sincerely,  
Angel M. Gulick 
Mon Valley YMCA 
Operations Director 
 


